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LICENSING SUB-COMMITTEE (SENSITIVE CASES) 
 

MEETING, 26th AUGUST, 2014 
 
Present – Councillors Connell (Chairman), Bury, Chadwick, 
Mrs. Fairclough and Murray.  
 
An apology for absence was submitted by Councillor 
Greenhalgh. 

 
Councillor Connell in the Chair. 

 
 
10. EXCLUSION OF PRESS AND PUBLIC 
 
Resolved – That, under Section 100A(4) of the Local 
Government Act 1972, the public be excluded from the meeting 
for the following item of business on the grounds that it involves 
the likely disclosure of exempt information as specified in 
paragraph 3 (financial and business affairs) of Part 1 of 
Schedule 12A to the Act; and that it be deemed that, in all the 
circumstances of the case, the public interest in its exemption 
outweighs the public interest in its disclosure. 
 
11. EMERGENCY ACTION – MISCONDUCT BY LICENSED 

PRIVATE HIRE DRIVER LER/SC/7/14 
 
The Director of Environmental Services submitted a report  
which set out details of complaints which had been received  
against a private hire driver during the period of his licence. 
 
The driver and his representative attended the meeting.  
 
A witness referenced KD also attended the meeting. 
 
The driver’s representative sought a deferral of consideration of  
the matter on the grounds of advice he was awaiting receipt of. 
 
Resolved – That consideration of this matter be deferred but  
considered as soon as is practically possible. 
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(The meeting started at 6.10pm and finished at 6.24pm) 


